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Letters home/on the website this Week  

 



Coronavirus Contingency Plans – Whole School 

Mother’s Day – Whole School 

Parents' Evening  

We are really looking forward to hosting our parents' evenings and look forward to meeting with you 

to discuss all of the children's success and areas to develop. It is vital that you attend these meetings 

as you will also be provided with a short report outlining this information. If you have not yet made 
your appointment via Eduspot please do so as soon as possible. We look forward seeing you all soon.  

Sport Relief 

 

Thank you to all of you who sent the children in to school in their sports wear for Sport Relief. We 

also had a dance session in the hall with AJ and Curtis leading the way, on the big screen and not in 

person, we are sad to say. The children had great fun and we will of course tell you how much w e 

have raised once the office team have calculated this. Thanks for donating to what we all agree is 
such a worthwhile cause.  

Security 

Due to maintaining security, please note that  the door to the KS1 playground will be locked until 

8.40am and again locked until 3.15pm. 

Parents picking up from after school clubs 

Would Parents please note that during after school clubs, the  connecting door from the main 

entrance to the school will be locked.  Club leaders will bring children to their parents at the end of  
the session.  The Main door to the school will be unlocked so that you can wait in the reception area. 



Quiz Night 

 

1 - Our PTA quiz night which took place on 28th February was a great success and raised the grand total of £334.  Thank 
you to the members of the PTA for organising such a great evening and to those Parents and members of staff that came 

along and a big thank you to Mr Dicker for being an amazing quiz master. 

High 5 Netball 

Some of our Year 6 children took part in a Netball tournament yesterday which was held at 
Hackleton Primary School.  They came an amazing fourth place and we are all very proud of them.  

Mother's Day Gifts 

Our PTA will be giving out Mother's Day gifts to the children next  Friday, 28th March.  The gif ts are 

£3 per child and the completed forms should be returned to school by Wednesday 18th March.  If 
you require a form, please contact the school office. 

Reminder-Aspens Themed Lunches  

 

Our school meal providers, Aspens, are planning some theme days this year, so please look out for 
the posters and special menus on the website. 

19th March -  Fairy Festival 

23rd April – Italy 



21st May – England (where the children can come to school wearing red, white and blue if they 
order a meal. 

18th June – France 

16th July – Beach Festival 

Play Equipment  

 

  

May we please remind all Parents/Carers that playground equipment should not be used before and 
after school as these areas are unsupervised and there is no first aid cover. 

This includes all climbing/activity wooden play areas and the metal outdoor gym equipment.   Thank 
you so much for your support.  



Star of the Week  

 

Well done to all of our stars this week. They have been spotted for their super learning! 



Handwriting Heroes  

 

We are always amazed by the number of  out of school activities the children take part in. Well done 
to you all!   



 

Calendar of Events  

Hardingstone Academy Calendar of Events 2019 – 2020 

 

Spring Term 2020 



 

 

Hardingstone Academy Calendar of Events 2019 – 2020 

Summer Term 2020 

 


